GHHS PTSA Board meetingGreen Hope
High School
PTSA

Monday, January 11, 2016
GHHS Media Center

7:05 PM Call To Order: President Fara Mohadjer opened the meeting. 

Minutes: The minutes from the December 7, 2015 meeting were distributed ahead of the meeting. A motion to approve was put forth by Mr. Collin Richardson, seconded by Mrs. Kim Wegler. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Treasurer’s Report: Mrs. Kim Wegler reported the monthly audit was held December 22, 2015 and everything was in order. A $500 donation was received to be used as Principal’s discretion. Currently it’s listed on miscellaneous line and will be used first.  

Principal’s Report: Ms. Collins reported everything is going great!

Teacher Rep Report: Colin Richardson thanked the PTA for their grants.

Freshman & Sophomore Class Report: Ms. Sharla Payton discussed the submitted plan of action. 
1. Helping Paws Program – Tentative date is the review day before finals. Plan to hold event in the auxiliary gym. Students will need to bring a book in order to participate. Need approval from Ms. Summers
2. Food Trucks during lunch – Wake County will not allow competition with the Cafeteria during school hours. 
3. Spring Fling – We will need to determine the exact activities, field we will be using, and how many volunteers we will need. Tentative date is May 25th. 

Athletic Boosters Club: Ms. Deb Ryan would like a community building activity involving all clubs and activities at Green Hope. She is asking for our help to organize a Fall Festival to showcase talent possible date for the event will be October 1, 2016. 

Vice- President’s report (Dee Deanhardt & Lynn Lieberman):  Spirit wear store is officially closed until further notice. Will consider an online store.  Ms. Karen Andrews will meet with Ms. Radcliffe to discuss how to make the store benefit the students as well as PTSA. 

President’s Report: 
Ms. Fara mentioned everything is going well for hosting Board Advisory Council on January 25th.
Need a chair for our Falcon Night& Project committee.
Freddys and Tijuana Flats would like to host fundraisers for Green Hope High School. 
	
Other Business: New subdivision with 98 houses proposed on High House Road. Cary Tennis courts are adding 7 more courts.  Falcon Night needs a chairperson.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm. Next Meeting will be on Monday February 1, 2016 at 7:00 PM

Respectfully Submitted,
Lynn Lieberman
